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PRA ADVISORY NO. 02-02-2021

SUBJECT : GUIDELINES ON THE ISSUANCE OF

TRAVEL PASS FOR SRRV HOLDERS
(per IATF Resolution No 99-A, S. 2021 dated 11 February 2021)

PRA members/SRRV holders are advised of the following starting 01 March 2021

To secure a Travel Pass from P.R.A. before departure which shall be presented either in printed
or electronic form to the immigration counters as part of the documentary requirements upon
departure.

Toinform the Servicing Division of the PRA of his/her intended travel at least seven (7) days before
his/her departure for PRA to coordinate with officials of the Bureau of Immigration at any ports
of exit by submitting a list of SRRV holders who were issued Travel Pass;

The Travel Pass shall be in the form prescribed in Annex “A” which may be accessed via PRA web
atwww.pra.gov.ph, to be accomplished by the SRRV holder and subsequently transmitted to PRA

via e-mail at _entryexit@pra.gov.ph,

Within three (3) days upon return of the SRRV holder to the Philippines, he/she shall inform the
PRA of such return by sending electronic copies of his/her passport bio-page, SRRV sticker and
the latest Philippine Immigration arrival stamp via e-mail at entryvexit@pra.gov.ph.

In case a SRRV holder is unable to present his/her Travel Pass, subject SRRV holder may request
thé B.l. personnel at ports of exit to make verification with the P.R.A. to facilitate his/her

departure.

All requests for Travel Pass are free of any charges and/or fees.

For your information and guidance.

Gengfal Mahager/CEO



